
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Contact: 
Briana Worke 
101 State Street N 
Waseca, MN 56093 
bworke@keen.bank 
 
 

Keen Bank Customer Appreciation is August 15 
 
August 7, 2023 (Waseca, MN) — Keen Bank will be hosting a Customer Appreciation event on Tuesday, 
August 15 at our Waseca, Ellendale and Hope locations from 11 am – 3 pm. Keen Bank staff will serve 
hot dogs, chips and pop to show appreciation to customers and the community, while supplies last.    
 

### 
 
About Keen Bank 
Keen Bank is a local, family-owned and managed bank that has been proudly serving southern 
Minnesota since 1874. Their commitment to customers, responsiveness to find solutions and genuine 
willingness to help is the makeup of their organization. Keen Bank meets the needs of customers while 
maintaining the personal aspects of service that are synonymous with community banking. For more 
information visit keen.bank. Member FDIC  
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